
NOTICE Budget Adoption Date Change 

 

June 5, 2020 

 

Change in date for the District Budget adoption 

For Southside School District 

 
The Board of Trustees shall hold a District Budget adoption meeting for the Southside School 

District. This provides notification to the public of a date change for the meeting originally 

scheduled for 6/10/20. A copy District Budget will be available to the public in the District 

Office of the Southside School District. 

 

The adoption meeting will commence no earlier than 6:30 PM on Wednesday, June 22, 2020 at 

the special scheduled meeting of the Southside School District. 

 

The location of the meeting will be: 

 

Southside School District 

4991 Southside Road 

Hollister, CA  95023 

 

Original Date Now: 

6/10/2020 – Public hearing 

 

New Date of Adoption: 

6/22/2020 
 

Date Posted: 6/5/20 


